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Approval of temporary street closing for Pro Troop Rally and Children’s Parade on July 4

SUMMARY:
Debbie Towns has requested that Main Street be closed on Tuesday, July 4, from 10 a.m. to 1:00
p.m. for the annual Pro-Troop Rally. This will be in conjunction with the DAR who will be sponsoring
their Children’s 4th of July parade that will start at the Palace and conclude at the depot.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve temporary street closing
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